New children’s

pre-school opening
up in Knaphill!

Knaphill Pre-School is a new Ofsted registered
pre-school opening in June 2013. Operating out of
Brookwood Country Park Pavilion, our aim is to create
a safe, fun and stimulating environment where we
can support every child to learn and develop.
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We would love to invite parents ODen daY‘-

and children to one of our open
days! If you would like to have a
look around and meet the Pre-School
Manager and the team, please come
along on Saturday 18th or Sunday
19th of May between 10:00am
and Z:00pm.

07914 707802

dawn@knaphillpreschool.co.uk
www.knaphillpreschool.co.uk



